
Dear WGS Alumni(ae), 

  

I am writing to let you know about a special symposium celebrating women in science at 

Kenyon, which we are hosting in honor of Professor Kathryn Edwards' retirement this year.  The 

WGS program is working with the Biology department, Alumni Engagement, and the Provost’s 

office to recognize Ryn's contributions to this important area, and to the life of the department 

and the college more generally. The celebration event is Saturday, March 25 from 11:30am-

5:30 pm. There will be a lunch, two afternoon panels, a networking event for students and 

alumnae, and a public reception. Please see the more detailed schedule at this link.  

 

We hope that you will join us for this important and exciting event!  Please let us know you are 

coming by registering here.  We would love to have lots of alumnae (and alumni) come back to 

honor Ryn and to network with our current students. 

 

As faculty members, our legacy lives on through the students we teach so we do hope you will 

be able to participate in celebrating Ryn’s career. Please let me know if you have any questions 

and we hope to see you March 25! 

  

Sincerely, 

Laurie Finke 

Director, Women’s and Gender Studies 

http://connect.kenyon.edu/s/1424/GID2-Alumni/index.aspx?sid=1424&pgid=1715&gid=2&cid=2980&ecid=2980&post_id=0
http://connect.kenyon.edu/s/1424/GID2-Alumni/index.aspx?sid=1424&pgid=1715&gid=2&cid=2980&ecid=2980&post_id=0

